
  break 4937 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  break 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base
of 5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- {break} (in pieces), broken to shivers (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql

  broken 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base
of 5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break (in pieces), {broken} to shivers (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql

  bruise 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base
of 5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break (in pieces), broken to shivers (+ -
hearted), {bruise}.[ql

  destruction 4938 # suntrimma {soon-trim'-mah}; from 4937;
concussion or utter fracture (properly, concretely), i.e.
complete ruin: -- {destruction}.[ql

  in 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base of
5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break ({in} pieces), broken to shivers (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql

  pieces 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base
of 5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break (in {pieces}), broken to shivers (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql

  shivers 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the
base of 5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break (in pieces), broken to {shivers} (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql

  to 4937 # suntribo {soon-tree'-bo}; from 4862 and the base of
5147; to crush completely, i.e. to shatter (literally or
figuratively): -- break (in pieces), broken {to} shivers (+ -
hearted), bruise.[ql
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